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PAN AMERICAN UNION 

WASHINGTON,D .C. 

February 8, 1937.
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My dear Mr. President:

The Brazilian Government has sent to

the United States eight engineers who are on

their way to California. They expect to go to

Toronto some time within the next two weeks for

the purpose of visiting McGill University.

I will deeply appreciate any courtesies

extended to them.

Very cordially yours,

L. S. Rowe, 
Director General.

President, McGill University, 
Toronto,
Canada.


